
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 14, 2025 
 
 
 
Honorable Police & Fire Commission: 
 

Police Department Personnel Report 
 
Personnel 
 
We currently have six sworn vacancies. 
 
Officer Jace Morris has completed his probationary period (July 5, 2025). I respectfully request 
that he be named a regular member of the department. 
 
Hiring Process 
 
Our current application process has closed and candidates are moving through the various 
interview and testing phases. 
 
Succession Planning 
 
This month I am requesting the promotion of one Sergeant. In the near future, as current 
Sergeants shift to new roles within the department, this new Sergeant will fill an opening on 
shift patrol. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Shawn P. Kudron 
Chief of Police 
 


